
 
THE HOPE SOCIETY

The Hope Society continues a long community tradition of support for New London Hospital (NLH) 
throughout the greater Lake Sunapee region. From the Hospital’s beginnings, with four beds in the 
Morgan House, to its present location, much has changed over the past century. The one constant has 
been steadfast support of the community—which has played a critical role in NLH’s growth and success. 

The Hope Society name honors Hope Stryker, the only traveling nurse in the region during the early 
1900s. She traveled on dirt roads by horse-drawn carriage or sleigh, assisting Dr. William Clough. He 
described her as, “a real heroine, a hard worker, and always willing to go on maternity cases.” Hope was 
aptly named, as her patients surely felt hopeful once she arrived at their homes to care for them. 

By enrolling in The Hope Society, you will make a positive difference in the lives of others for 
generations to come. You will serve as a partner in our mission to continually improve the wellbeing of 
individuals in our region by providing high-quality healthcare to our communities. 



LEAVE A 
LASTING LEGACY

 



At New London Hospital, compassionate care  
happens every day.
Here are just a few examples of how gifts through your will, trust, or by beneficiary 
designation can impact medical care for future generations.

Create healthy 
opportunities for 
future generations 
with new tools and 
technologies. 

Improve health 
care outcomes 
in the 15 
communities 
that we serve.

Educate 
clinicians who 
provide excellent 
and highly 
compassionate 
care.



Your gift can change lives.
By naming the hospital as a beneficiary of your will, trust, or retirement plan, you 
are guaranteeing that patients and their families will always receive high-quality, 
dedicated, compassionate care.

“My wife and I moved to New London 25 years ago as we began our retirement. One of the 
unknown benefits to us of that move was to discover a hidden gem in our backyard, New 
London Hospital. Subsequently, I have been privileged to serve on the hospital’s Board of 
Trustees for 15 of those years. Many of the dedicated and competent staff members have 
become like family to me. As we do estate planning to remember our own families, I am 
honored as well to remember the New London Hospital in my will. Please join me in leaving 
a personal legacy by remembering this wonderful institution in your own estate planning.”

  -Chris Cundey, Hope Society Member

Learn More: 
For more information, contact (603) 526-5427  
or community.relations@newlondonhospital.org


